

CITY OF RACINE, WISCONSIN . FINANCE DEPARTMENT

December 1, 2011

Honorable Mayor John Dickert and members of the Racine Common Council 730 Washington Avenue Racine, Wisconsin 53403

Dear Mayor Dickert and Council members:

The Commissioner of Public Works and Finance Director would like to present the final accounting and summary of last February's two-foot blizzard to the Public Works and Services Committee and the Finance and Personnel Committee at their next scheduled meetings.

Sincerely,

Mark Yehlen; Commissioner of Public Works

David Brown; Finance Director